
Activity: Learning from others!
Learning from others is very important for us in Tapori, because we 

also grow up thanks to the experience and knowledge we gain.
We have shared with you examples of what each of the Newsletters 

in the “Searching for our Human Treasures” campaign has taught us. 
But in reality, what we have learnt is much greater! 

With your treasure boxes, your self-portraits, your stories inspired 
by proverbs, your hearts and brains jigsaws and the posters of your 
celebrations, you have shared with us a wealth of learning. All of this 
has been gathered into five albums, which we share with you in this 
Newsletter.

It’s up to you now! We invite you to create your own album with your 
group. For each Newsletter, you will choose a creation produced by another 
Tapori group and will let us know what you learn from it.

Send us your album to tapori@tapori.org and each group will then receive an 
album made by another group!


